Announcement
2022 Japanese Government (MONBUKAGAKUSHO: MEXT) Scholarship

- Teacher Training Students -

This is the registration number of the successful candidates of the interview held on March 7,
2022, who will be recommended to the Japanese Government by the Embassy of Japan.

The final selection of the grantees will be made in May by the Ministry of Education, Culture,
Sports, Science and Technology (Monbukagakusho) in Japan.

The Japan Information Service, Embassy of Japan will explain the further procedure of the
formal application of the scholarship to all candidates on Friday, March 11, 2022, at 11:00 hrs., via
Microsoft Teams.

Regqistration No.

T-001
T-003
T-009
T-014
T-015
T-016

T-017
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*Please send an e-mail to confirm or refuse your attendance at the meeting to the Embassy at
your earliest convenience or before 12:00 hrs. of March 10, 2022.

E-mail address: japanese-scholarship@bg.mofa.go.jp




